M E M O R A N D U M
TO:

Randy Poe, Superintendent



Ed Massey, Chairperson



Board Members

DATE:
February 23, 2017
RE:
Summer Food Service Program

Attached for your approval is the application for the Summer Food 

Service Program.
I recommend the board approve the application for the Summer Food Service Program, as presented.


Eric K. McArtor





Chief Operating Officer/Deputy Superintendent
